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Thursday 4th February 
 
Dear parents and carers of the school councillors, 
 
Fairtrade Fortnight is at the end of this month.  To help our pupils understand 
what Fairtrade is, we have organised a trip to the Co-op to find out about the 
Fairtrade products that they sell. This is a trip for the school council; we will 
then be sharing what they did in a whole school assembly. This trip will take 
place on Thursday 25th February, in the afternoon. Please complete the slip 
below and return to Mrs Dangerfield by Friday 12th February.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Dangerfield 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………….. to go to the Co-op 
 
Class……………………………….. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………….  Date …………………. 
 
 
Emergency Telephone Number ……………………………………………............... 
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